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Dear members, 

I hope this finds everyone well, 
recovered from our shows, and 
that everyone did well and had fun 

���	����	������������	��
	���� Blake Roulette�

� with their dogs. Our next meeting is 
our annual meeting and our elections. 
I hope everyone has made plans to be 
there. The show was great and with 
everyone’s help it was easy for 
everyone. 

See everyone on Tuesday. 

BlakeBlakeBlakeBlake    
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#�		
	��$	�	��������� Sonia Hewett�

�

Members who have puppies available are reminded to contact Sonia Hewett. 
(864) 895-6854 

%������	��������		� Becky Ward �

�

If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, 
please contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk50@yahoo.com. 
Remember, a simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference 
for a friend in need. 
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�Roger Brown 

Our Afgan Hound, “Hubie”, bred by Roger Brown and Suzanne Culbertson, 
was Winners Dog and Best of Winners at the Oconee River Show, and needs 
two single points to finish. 

 

Loretta Anders 

Greenville Chinese Shar-Pei Specialty July 23, 2009: 
Best of Breed:  Ch. Jade East Software Pirate 
Winner's Bitch:  Shine's Dancing In The Moonlight   4 Point Major 
  
Greenville Chinese Shar-Pei Specialty July 24, 2009: 
Best of Opposite:  Ch. Jade East Software Pirate 
Winner's Bitch & Best of Winners:  Jade East Kiss Me Quick   3 Point Major 
  
Greenville Kennel Club July 26, 2009: 
Winner's Bitch:  Jade East Who Loves You Babe    3 Point Major  
 

Thecla Tyner 

Ch Titan’s Dream Chaser CD, Brandy, owned by Thecla Tyner, and handled 
by Dana Smoak, took BOS Veteran in Sweepstakes at the Vizsla Club of the 
Carolinas Specialty on Thursday July 23 in Greenville under Judge Dr. Bob 
Smith.  She went on to take 1st place in her Regular Veteran class 10 years 
and under 12 years under Mrs. Lee Canalizo.  Later Brandy was entered in 
the Brood Bitch class with you produce; Jenny, Ch Ky’s Cj Watch’n Me Wynn 
JH, owned by Thecla Tyner and Orion, Ch Ky’s Brilliant Star of Orion, Co-
owned by Linda Tedrow and Thecla Tyner, which she placed 1st in that class 
as well!   
 
My 1st bred by keeper, owned and handled by Thecla Tyner, Rose, Intl Ch 
Ky’s Golden Goal, had a litter of 7 Vizslas, 6 boys and 1 girl on June 17.  
Rose has been an excellent mom!  I still have one of the boys that will be 
placed in the right home.  An agility home would be nice for this pup.  They 
are all climbers and love to go in and out of things.  You should see them 
walking the puppy dog walk I made and going over the teeter too!   
 
 
Bobbie Fairbanks 

Azalea Hill's Encore, rough Collie 9-12 puppy, won WD 1 -pt in Skyline, VA 
and was RWD in Spartanburg and WD in Greenville.  His brother, Azalea 
Hill's Landmark, qualified the 2 days entered in Rally. 
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Chairman's Report   July 2009 

-- AKC Archives' Online Digital Collections Growing -- 

New York, NY - The AKC Archives continues to distinguish itself as the only national repository dedicated to the 
sport of the purebred dog and covering 125 years of canine history and tradition. The Archives has turned hard copy 
historical data into digital collections providing the fancy and the public with access at www.akc.org. 
 
The digital collections currently include the AKC Constitution and By-Laws from 1884-1947; nearly 3,000 pages of 
meeting minutes from 1884 to 1909; the evolution of Dog Show Rules from 1884 to 1931; and the AKC Art 
Collection. Artwork can be viewed either as thumbnails or a slide show. 
 
Visit: http://www.akc.org/about/depts/archive/digital_collections.cfm to view and research the collections. Sharing 
documents, letters, and photos in this way enables the AKC Archives to provide better service and greater access 
than ever before. 
 
Each new collection we receive must be processed before it's ready to share. Our newest, the John Ashbey photo 
collection, comes to us with more than 40 years of win shots and portraits as a result of the ubiquitous dog show 
photographer's move to a new studio. Other new Parent Club collections currently being processed include those 
from the Chihuahua Club of America, the Bedlington Club of America and rare books from the Poodle Club of 
America Foundation. 
 
We encourage Parent Clubs to use the Archives as a permanent home for their collections. Any parent club with an 
upcoming anniversary show can request free copies of items from their collection if they are planning exhibits that 
would benefit from items that are currently housed in the Archives. 
 
The Archives also develops its own collections, including the Oral Histories, which were begun with interviews of 
Bob and Jane Forsyth - dogdom's most famous couple. These interviews along with our photos are slated for 
digitization on the Web later this year. 
 
Besides the digital collections we have other interactive pages, such as the 18-page digitized Historical Timeline for 
the 125th anniversary. As we celebrate this milestone we welcome your stories and anecdotes about your life with 
dogs and have provided an easy link for you to send us your submissions at: 
http://www.akc.org/about/depts/archive/125_years/history16.cfm 
 
In addition to the Archives, the AKC Library continues to remain a valuable resource of more than 18,000 volumes 
for fanciers seeking historical and rare information about purebred dogs and the sport. While still open to the public, 
visits are now accommodated by appointment. We have established this new procedure to operate the library in a 
more efficient way considering the small number of monthly visitors. 
 
If you wish to obtain more information about or to use the Archives please contact AKC Archivist, Norma Rosado-
Blake at 212-696-8216 or nrb@akc.org. To make an appointment to visit the Library please contact Jim Crowley at 
212-696-8234 or jxc@akc.org. We hope you will continue to use both of these AKC resources for your research, 
your club's history and your enjoyment. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ron Menaker 
Chairman 

(	�����������)����(	�	���	   Linda Knorr�

�



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Greenville Kennel Club 
P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Quality Inn at Hwy 291 and I-385. Meetings start at 7:30PM. The 
Board of Directors meet every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Katrina Starwyck: 
windchasedeerhounds@yahoo.com  
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the 7th day of each 
month. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 
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���������		�����	��	��	������������������	��	�������Blake Roulette - President  
Dorwynd@yahoo.com 
 
Patrice Lineberger – 1st Vice 
President  
Paltwinmom@alumni.clemson.edu  
 
Sandra Campbell -Treasurer  
GCamp54098@aol.com  
 
Katrina Starwyck – Recording 
Secretary 
windchasedeerhounds@yahoo.com 
 
Margaret Norkett – 
Correspondence Secretary 
Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 
Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  
lindaknorr@charter.net 
 
Bob Vandiver - Show Chair  
rlvandiver@charter.net 
  
Debbie King – Web Master  
deb@brerdane.com 
 
Ken Spiegel - Editor  
gkcnews@bellsouth.net 
 

The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

August 18, 2009 

 
 

  

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 


